Tucker

June 25, 2025

CONTRACT AWARD

ITB 2025-006
ALUMINUM BLEACHERS AT FITZGERALD PARK

The City of Tucker is pleased to announce the contract for this project has
been awarded to:

Valiern Company dba Bleachers International
The contract amount is $205,361.

Approved by Mayor and City Council at the regular council meeting, June
23, 2025.

We are extremely appreciative of all the submittals received.



